Planning Counter

From: Phyllis Berti [mailto:phyljungb@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2014 11:21 AM

To: WelbyPlan

Subject:

Joelle

Please be advised that | have read and looked over the draft and find it to be an excellent draft. Please add
my vote to keep it as it is right now. Thank you

Phyllis Berti-Anderson

520 E. 78th Place

Denver, Coloradoi 80229



